August 17, 2021
Linda S. Hunt, CEO
Maureen A. Sterbach, VP of Human Resources 

Dignity Health
3033 North 3rd Avenue
Phoenix, AZ 85013
Dear Ms. Hunt, 
  I am writing in response to your announcement on August 12, 2021 mandating the COVID-19 vaccine for all Dignity Health employees by November 1st, 2021.
 I am requesting you to review the enclosed documents, provide the requisite information, and sign the form, in regard to your requirement that employees get a COVID-19 emergency use authorization (EUA) investigational vaccine.

Thank you. I will expect your response no later than August 23, 2021. 

Sincerely,

[Sign your name and add credentials]
